

The Fetter Family

Missionaries to Micronesia

May 13th, 2009

Dear Pastors & Praying Friends,

We are pleased to say that our support level is now over 60%, and if all goes well, we should be able to leave for the Islands in January. We have had some great meetings over the last two months, and have five churches considering supporting our ministry. We are thankful for God placing us in the right churches and would ask you to pray that He would continue to do so. We are very thankful for your financial and prayer support. We have seen God bless and are excited to see what He will do in the next couple of months.

We left our home on April, 1st and were gone until April, 27th. In the last two months, we have had meetings in Florida, Georgia, Tennessee, North Carolina, and Ohio. We will be in Ohio for the rest of this month and are hoping to get some rest for the up-coming traveling in June. Emily does pretty well in the car, but Megan is now 6 ½ months pregnant, so we find it better to split up the longer trips. We found out that our baby is going to be another girl and we are excited to meet her in July.

We have started to lay aside money for startup cost and have been able to save about 50% of what we will need in order to move to Micronesia. We have decided not to take a container, but instead ship some of our things and buy the rest of what we need over there. It is nice having my parents on Kosrae, because they are able to tell us what we can get there and what we cannot. Dad is also great in working with his hands and we plan on building most of our furniture. In the last couple of weeks, Dad built Mom new kitchen cabinets and we already have an order in for a baby crib.

We pray that God will bless you and your ministry of faithful giving in these hard times. We appreciate your faithful support and are thankful for your prayers.

Until He Comes.

Daniel, Megan, Emily, & Baby Fetter danielfetter5@hotmail.com

Contact Information:

The Fetter Family 401 W. Bigelow Ave. Findlay, OH 45840 (419) 306-6041

Sending Church:

First Baptist Church 327 N. Main St. Evart, MI 49631 (231) 734-6172

Support Address:

WWNTBM P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440 www.wwntbm.com

